
 
 

 

April 30, 2020 Deadline 
 

Due to the current situation going on with 
COVID-19, we are unable to do the traditional 

in-person screening. However, we are able to do 
the required document screening by email and 
can do the vision and hearing screenings at a 

later date. If you are interested in more 
information and would like to have the 

documentation packets sent to you, please call 
(970) 744-0101 or email 

chrissy.schoneman@weldre5j.org 
before April 30, 2020. We will need all documentation 

returned no later than April 30, 2020. We will be 
having another screening in September, 2020  

(date to be determined). 
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